
From: Baker, Simon
Sent: 2/5/2010 2:59:12 PM
To: Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC);

Skala, Pete (ska@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Douglas, Paul (paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Renewable integration calculator "deep dive"

Hi Trina,

Thanks for following up on this. March 4 would be 
great for me. Paul and his team would likely be very 
interested.

Best,

Simon Eilif Baker

Regulatory Analyst

Procurement, Renewables & Climate 
Strategy Branch

California Public Utilities Commission - 
Energy Division

seb@cpuc.ca.gov

415-703-5649

Please consider the
environment before printing this e-mail

From: Horner, Trina [mailto:TNHc@pge.com]
Sent: Friday, February 05, 2010 2:34 PM 
To: Baker, Simon;
Skala, Pete
Subject: RE: Renewable integration calculator "deep
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dive"

....sorry, one correction: I meant
Thursday February 11th could work, not the 9th.

From: Horner, Trina
Sent: Friday, February
05, 2010 2:29 PM
To: 'seb@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'ska@cpuc.ca.gov'
Subject: Renewable integration calculator "deep dive"

Hi Simon and Pete,

I wanted to follow up on the separate conversations
I've had with you in recent weeks about doing a "deep dive" demonstration of the
renewable integration calculator model that Antonio's team has put together, and
see if we could actually get some time set up to do that. Simon, I think
you said you had seen the model some time ago but it was a pretty cursory look
so the objective of this demo would be to give you a chance to understand what
the model can do and how it does it, and to play with it a bit. Still
interested? If so, I can offer up a few dates now. Thursday, March
4th any time, or the afternoon of Friday March 5th would work fine for the
PG&E team. In February we are juggling a few vacations for key
modeling people and conferences, but Thursday afternoon February 9th looks
possible as well.

If you're interested but none of those dates works, 
let me know and I'll see what we can do to look at more days in mid-late 
February. Also, I'm not sure who else in Energy Division would be 
interested in this --1 was thinking maybe Paul Douglas and/or his team, and I 
don't know if Julie wants to get involved at this level, but I'll leave that to 
your judgement.

Best,
Trina
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